
FIELD MUSEUM 
OF NATURAL HISTORY 

21 December 1971 

Mr. and Mrs. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don and Ev: 

Thank you for your Christmas wishes which I 

return in abundance. I hope all goes well with you 

and that I will see you soon somewhere. 

As ever, your friend 

Paul S . Martin 
Chairman Emeritus 
Department of Anthropology 
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